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Hello, and welcome to the second edition of the Noah’s A.R.T. Community Art Project newsletter! We hope you enjoyed the first edition, and  

thank you to everyone who contributed their artwork. Over the last couple of weeks, we have received lots more beautiful examples of 

your creativity and hard work, so much so that it won’t all fit on these pages! So if you don’t see your work in this edition, make sure to look 

out for it in the next one. 

Stay safe, stay well, stay home, and stay connected 
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Drawings by David S 

Megan’s gorgeous idea for a    

Noah’s A.R.T. logo 

By Elsa Gee 
By Jayde 
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Needle     

felted Chilli 

the guinea 

pig and 

painting by    

Catherine P 

By Nicky By Lewis and Angela K  

Pebble painting 

Cat activity box, 

made by Megan 

HOW TO TAKE PART: 
There are many ways to get involved: 
Post a photo of your artwork on our Facebook page - 
@noahsartmanchester 
 
Email the images to admin@noahs-art.co.uk 
 
Share on Instagram and tag us - @noahs_a.r.t 
 
Or post your artwork to us—ask us for stamped  addressed  
envelope 

The next issue will be out on Monday 18th May—

see you then! 


